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Report on Freshers Welcome Programme 

Department of Sanskrit 
Swarnamoyee  Jogendranath  Mahavidyalaya 

Date : 10/10/2021 
The Department of Sanskrit of Swarnamoyee Jogendranath Mahavidyalaya organized a 
Fresher’s Welcome Programme for new students on 10/10/2021 at 10 a.m. in Google Meet 
platform. The programme commenced by following the scheduled time with a warm welcome to all the 
attendees. Faculty members, along with senior students, greeted the newcomers and set an inviting tone 
for the proceedings. The event provided an excellent opportunity for incoming students to familiarize 
themselves with the academic and cultural dimensions of the Sanskrit Department. Faculty members 
shared valuable insights into the diverse academic offerings and areas of expertise within the department, 
thereby offering guidance to the incoming students. Senior students actively participated in these 
sessions, sharing their experiences and offering advice to the newcomers, which greatly benefited the 
latter. 

The Fresher’s Welcome Programme organized by the Sanskrit Department was a resounding 
success. It served as a memorable introduction to the academic journey and cultural richness awaiting the 
new students in the department. All classes in the Sanskrit Department were suspended for that day.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Photo Plate: Screen Shorts of the teachers and the students of the Sanskrit Department Fresher’s welcome progrmme.  


